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Dear Parents / Carers  

50 years of CPS. 

Today we celebrated 50 years of 

Christleton Primary School. We were thrilled that 

Mr Cummings and Mr Harker, the previous 

Headteachers, were able to 

join us to celebrate this 

event. The children loved 

meeting them and learning 

about the past of the school and how it has changed 

over the years.  

At this point in time, we would also like to express our 

gratitude to parents, pupils (past and present), 

Governors, volunteers and the wider community who 

continue to support the school. The community is such 

an important part of who we are and what we do.   

 

 

 

 

Mr Smith’s Sponsored Walk 

 A huge thank you, and well done to Mr Smith, our school 

caretaker, for completing the West Highland Way walk during 

the half term break.  

We hope that you enjoyed reading his updates, which 

gave a fantastic insight into his experience.  

 

Thank you also to those who offered sponsorship for 

this event. We are pleased to announce that it raised 

around £600 pounds for the PTA.  

A big thank you to all those involved!  

 

 

 

30th April 2024     

Football team competing 

in tournament at 

Liverpool football 

academy. 

3rd May 2024               

Futuristic Drumming 

Workshop  

6th May 2024               

Bank Holiday 

7th-8th May 2024               

Year 4 residential 

8th May 2024               

Year 3 parent lunch 

16th May 2024               

Census Day 

13th-17th May 2024               

Year 6 SATs week 

17th May 2024               

Year 3 Sleepover 

20th-24th May 2024               

Health Week 

20th May 2024               

Charity run 

21st May 2024               

Sports Days (ks2 am, ks1 

pm)  

23rd May 2024               

Team sports afternoon 
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Quarry Lane Pavement  

 You may have seen that the school met with CWAC and the Parish Council this week to discuss 

the path at the front of the school.  We are continuing to work with the Parish and local 

council to explore how the path can be improved. Your continued support with this is 

appreciated. 

 

Pupil Achievements   

We love to hear about the achievements of our pupils whether it be in or out of school.  

We have recently heard that Will, Oliver and Madhav, three of our Year 6 

pupils have been selected to play for Cheshire in the Cheshire Cricket 

Festival. 

We also learnt that Eloise, one of our Year 4 children had the opportunity 

to meet and train with the Liverpool Football Clubs Women’s 1st Team.  

A huge well done to all of these children on their achievements.   

 

Multiplication Evening (ks2 parents) 

Thank you for your support at this week’s multiplication tables evening. It was pleasing to see so many 

parents attending. The evening focussed on how we teach, assess and support children to learn their 

multiplication tables. We hope the evening was both useful and informative. 

Thank you to Miss Shepherd, Mrs Barnes, Mrs Shaw and Miss Stokes for organising the event.  

 

Parent Questionnaire  

Thank you very much to those parents who took the time to respond to our Parent 

Questionnaire. We had a total of 78 responses. These responses provide us with a 

fantastic insight into how you view the schools work and provision.  

We do encourage all parents to participate in these questionnaires. They are very useful 

in helping us to understand what you feel we do well and also help us to identify areas 

we may look to develop further.  

We will be analysing your responses over the coming weeks and will communicate this with you. The 

outcomes can be viewed on the school website by following the link below.  

https://www.christletonprimaryschool.co.uk/page/parent-questionnaire-feedback/147977 

 

https://www.christletonprimaryschool.co.uk/page/parent-questionnaire-feedback/147977
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Silver Bike 

For some time, there has been a silver bike in the bike shed.                     

This bike has remained unmoved for several months. 

Obviously bikes are not cheap and it appears that this one has been 

forgotten.  

If you recognise the bike, please could you retrieve it as soon as 

possible. If the bike is not claimed by the end of next week (Friday 3rd 

May) we will assume that it is not being collected and 

dispose of it accordingly. Thanks for your assistance with this 

matter.   

 

Parent Lunches (Dates for your diary)  

Information has been sent out to the Year 3 parents regarding Parent Lunch on Wednesday 8th May. We 

look forward to seeing you there if you can make it.  

We have provisionally booked in the following dates for Year 4 and Year 5. 

Year 4 Friday 7th June  

Year 5 Tuesday 18th June  

 

PTA 

Disco 

A reminder that this evening is the PTA retro disco. The Disco, for over 18’s only, is being held at 

Chester Rugby Club. If you are interested in attending this event and supporting the PTA / school, 

please see the attached flyer.   

 

Second hand uniform 

A big thank you to our PTA for their work in sorting and selling various second hand uniform 

items. This is not only a good use of the uniform, but continues to raise money for the school 

via the PTA. Your support with this is very much appreciated.   
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School Attendance  

Thank you for your continued support to ensure our children attend school and make the most of the 

opportunities on offer.  

Our current attendance levels are as follows…  

  

Year Group Attendance % Difference 

Reception  96.3%  

Year 1 97.4%  

Year 2 97.1%  

Year 3 97.1%  

Year 4 96.73%  

Year 5 95.81%  

Year 6  95.15%  

   

Whole School  96.5%  
 

 

 

Recent Letters 

Theme Method  Recipients Date 

Key Dates Letter  App and Email All 29.03.241 

School Club Letter  App and Email All 29.03.24 

Mr Smith’s West Highland Way Sponsored Walk 1 App and Email All 02.04.24 

Mr Smith’s West Highland Way Sponsored Walk 2 App and Email All 09.04.24 

Mr Smith’s West Highland Way Sponsored Walk 3 App and Email All 16.04.24 

Communication and Seesaw App and Email All 15.04.24 

Adjustments to behaviour approach  App and Email All 15.04.24 

Financial Support for Eligible Families  App and Email All 16.04.24 
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